Brad Woodgate

From: noreply@bglcorp.com.au
Sent: Tuesday, 31 January 2023 8:06 AM
Subject: SuperStream contribution is received

® ®© @ 6

€9 SimpleFund360

SuperStream
Update

We are pleased to advise that a SuperStream contribution message has been received from
MASS RESOURCES (WA) PTY LTD on 31/01/2023.

Your employer should have made a contribution to your nominated bank account with a
Payment Reference Number of QUICKSPR3399392213.

The message contains the following types of contribution to the THE KELLY
SUPERANNUATION FUND.

« Employer Contribution : $770.38

If you have any questions, please reach out to the BGL Team at 1300 654 401 or log a
support ticket through Simple Fund 360.

Regards, The BGL Team




